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Dear Board of Supervisors, 

COM MISSIONERS 

Joe Ayer 

Steve Morgan 

Erin Salazar 

Cindy Vogt 

Dianna Wagner 

EXECUTIV E DIRECTOR 

Wendy Dickens 

On behalf of the Shasta County Children and Families Commission (First 5 Shasta 
Commission) I would like to recommend Kathy Barry to serve as the Community 
Representative in the current vacancy of public Seat 4. Barry is a representative of 
community-based organizations that have the goal of promoting nurturing and early 
childhood development, and is a previous educator specializing in early childhood 
development. 

Thank you for your consideration of Kathy Barry for appointment to the Shasta County 
Children and Families Commission. 
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